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Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Brandon Wendel, Public Utility Analyst II, Office of Industry Development and 
Market Analysis 

Docket No. 20210037-TS - Request for cancellation of Certificate No. 5463 by 
Heathmar, Inc. d/b/a One Park Place Executive Suites, effective December 31, 
2020. 

Please file the attached document into the docket file listed above with document title 
"Company' s Request for Cancellation." 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Thank you 

Attachments 



From: Mark Spielvogel
To: Brandon Wendel
Subject: Re: Cancellation of Telecom Certificate No. 5463
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 9:31:52 AM

Good morning Mr. Wemdel,

Per our phone conversation I would like to clarify my request for cancellation of Certificate
No. 5463 for Heathmar, Inc. d/b/a One Park Place Executive Suites, effective December 31,
2020.  Thank you for your help with this matter.

Signed by Mark Spielvogel, President
Heathmar, Inc d/b/a/ One Park Place Executive Suites
561-995-1401

 

On Fri, Mar 5, 2021 at 11:31 AM Brandon Wendel <BWendel@psc.state.fl.us> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Spielvogel,

 

Per our phone conversation, please respond to this email with a request for cancellation of
Certificate No. 5463 for Heathmar, Inc. d/b/a One Park Place Executive Suites, effective
December 31, 2020.

 

Please also include the One Park Place Executive Suites signature line that was included in
your original request for cancellation.

 

Once I have received this request I will file it into the docket and we can move forward with
the cancellation.

 

Thank you,

 

Brandon Wendel

Public Utilities Analyst II

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

mailto:oppesfl@gmail.com
mailto:BWendel@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:BWendel@psc.state.fl.us


Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

P:(850) 413-6928

Good

 

 

-- 
Please confirm receipt.

Thank you.
Mark Spielvogel
One Park Place Executive Suites
621 NW 53rd St Ste 240
Boca Raton, FL 33487
561-995-1401
561-995-1499-fax
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